
 Banco  Bilbao  Vizcaya  Argentaria,  S.A.  (“  BBVA  ”),  in  accordance  with  the 
 provisions of the Securities Market legislation, communicates the following: 

 INSIDE INFORMATION 

 BBVA  has  requested  to  the  European  Central  Bank  the  correspondent 
 supervisory  authorization  in  order  to  carry  out  a  buy-back  program  of  BBVA 
 shares  up  to  1,000  million  Euro.  Its  execution,  if  the  authorization  requested  is 
 finally  granted,  would  be  subject  to  the  adoption  of  the  corresponding  corporate 
 resolutions  and  to  the  communication  of  the  specific  terms  and  conditions  of  the 
 share  buy-back  program  before  its  execution.  This  share  buy-back  program 
 would  be  considered  to  be  an  extraordinary  shareholder  distribution  and  is 
 therefore not included in the scope of the ordinary distribution policy. 

 Madrid, 28 July 2023 


